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Dear Buta, 

Thank you for your letter of 18 December 2020 and congratulations on your success in delivering 
London’s first hydrogen double decker buses. I am proud that London will be the first capital city 
in the world to have a fleet of zero emission hydrogen double decker buses in operation. I am 
grateful for the hard work of everyone at Wrightbus for making this happen. 

Sourcing hydrogen from renewable energy is an essential step in our fight against the twin dangers 
of air pollution and climate change. It is fantastic that London’s hydrogen buses will be fuelled on 
UK-produced green hydrogen, creating highly skilled green jobs and growing the green economy. 

Thank you for your invitation to meet and attend the launch of our first double deck hydrogen bus. 
Under normal circumstances, I would be delighted to attend and be one of the first passengers to 
ride the new buses. However, as I am sure you can understand, the current ongoing situation 
across the UK, and in particular in London and South East England, means that I will not be able to 
attend the event in person. I am still keen to support the launch and have asked my officers to 
explore how I can do this virtually. 

My officers organised a meeting with you ahead of the Perivale depot launch and I hope you found 
this a useful discussion. 

Thank you again for your letter and invitation. I look forward to our continued collaboration as 
London transitions to a zero pollution and zero carbon city. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sadiq Khan 
Mayor of London

Buta Atwal 
Chief Executive 
Wrightbus and Ryse Hydrogen 
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